
Good evening Little Pirate Families! This is Rebecca Smith, your Principal, at Emma Love Hardee 
Elementary and this is Ashleigh Clark, your Assistant Principal.  
 
WOW! What a great Fun Run we had last week with our Little Pirates!  Thank you to our families 
and all our sponsors.  As of Friday afternoon, we have made over $33,000.  We still have cash 
donations and any last-minute donations to count towards our goal.  Ms. Clark and I can’t wait to 
sleep in the school once we reach our $35,000 goal!  Coming up this week at ELH… 
 
Monday, September 11th is Patriot Day!  ELH will be honoring those heroes from 9/11.  Please join 
us in wearing RED, WHITE & BLUE that day. 
 
Also, Progress Reports will be visible in FOCUS on Monday.  Please review the Progress Report and 
contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions.  
 
Calling all volunteers!  ELH will have their Volunteer Orientation on September 14th at 9:00 AM in 
the cafeteria. A flier was sent home with your Little Pirate on Friday.  Be sure to complete the 
volunteer application that is on our school website or the District Office website.    
 
Your child will be receiving a form this week regarding ELH’s School Advisory Council.  If you are 
interested in serving on our 23-24 School Advisory Council, please return the completed form by 
Friday, September 15th. 
 
If you have any questions, please call our front office staff. 
 
Thanks and GOOOOO Little Pirates! 


